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Wage and Hour Co-Chair Discusses “Coffee Badging” with
Internal Employment Lawyer

News

10.18.23


In an interview with International Employment Lawyer, Kathleen Caminiti shares her insight on a

new work trend called “coffee badging,” in which hybrid workers swipe into the office and show

their faces just long enough to drink their morning coffee before going home to work the rest of the

day remotely.

To read the article visit International Employment Lawyer (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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